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To whom this may concern, 

This letter is written to introduce my student, Yesenia Machado.  I have 
known Yesenia since the Fall of 2009.  She was a dedicated nursing stu-
dent who worked hard and is committed to her profession.  In the clinical 
environment, she has always demonstrated compassion and concern for all 
her clients.  She strived hard to do well in the academic arena and this is 
also demonstrated in her clinical performance.   

In addition, Yesenia works well with her colleagues and is a wonderful 
team player.  I highly recommend her for a position with your institution 
and wish her tremendous success in her future endeavors.   

Sincerely yours, 

Mary Frances McGibbon 

Mary Frances McGibbon RN, MSN, FNP-BC 


